
Hello and welcome back to Spring term. We hope you all had a 

wonderful time over the Christmas holiday with your families. 

This term the children from the Macaws class will be participating 

in play swimming sessions. This will take place at Wythenshawe 

Forum with the Canaries class.  

Our first session is next week on Wednesday 17th January 2024.  

Our session begins at 10 am. Please ensure that your child is in 

school on or before 9:15 if you can. We will be leaving school 

around 9.30. 

Equipment required for boys each week: 

 Swimming trunks or fitted swimming shorts. 

 A towel 

 Shampoo and body wash 

 Eczema cream if applicable 

 Swimming cap if your child’s hair is long 

 A suitable water proof bag… a plastic carrier bag will do. 

Equipment required for girls each week: 

 Swimming costume 

 A towel 

 Shampoo and body wash  

 Eczema cream if applicable 

 Swimming cap 

 A suitable water proof bag… a plastic carrier bag will do. 

 

Your child’s swimming equipment will come home each week 

 

If you have any concerns or questions please get in touch. 

The Macaws class team 

0161 359 5322 

g.yabsley@ashgate.manchester.sch.uk 
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